
Dear Francis, 
 
I want to thank you for the incredible mahogany and glass Vinotemp which you constructed for me. I very 
much appreciated the fact that you were willing to match the unit to a chair from my home. The match was 
excellent. The attention to detail from you and your staff was impressive as was teh effort you expended on 
my behalf. Thank you very much! You have created a work of art for my home. 
 
I look forward to the time when I will need another 700 unit and can call on you  for assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
George J. Pratt, Ph.D. 
Clinical Psychologist

July 10, 1992 
Francis Ravel 
Vinotemp 
P.O.Box 6161E 
Los Angeles, CA 90061
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